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Thank you, Madam President,
The State of Palestine welcomes the Delegation of Greece and thanks them for the presentation of their national report and we commend the government’s commitment to promote and protect human rights.
We welcome the efforts made by Greece in combating child poverty and protecting their rights to health and education, including providing  the National Action Plan on the Rights of the Child that was adopted June this year  and we recommend that Greece continue its efforts in this regard and ensure that all children, including children from low socio-economic families and children of migrants, receive support and enjoy all child rights.
With a view to business and human rights, we recommend that Greece take and report on concrete policy measures to establish legislations that addresses the involvement of corporations in conflict-affected areas, including situations of foreign occupation, to prevent all violations.
We wish Greece a successful review.
I thank you
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